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Grand Knight’s Message 
Dear Brother Knights 
 
The busy months are in full swing. We have been involved in 
several different fund raising activities over the past month, and 
things are taking shape for the council for the next few months.  
 
In September PGK Frank Sokloski and PGK Bob Banasiak offered 
to spearhead the Pie Sale for Thanksgiving and that Pie list is 
included in the newsletter. Please think about purchasing a pie 
through the Knights of Columbus to share with your family and 
friends during Thanksgiving, or to enjoy for yourself. 
 
Frank also spearheaded purchasing the Woodbridge Mall shopping 
spree Raffle tickets for a chance to win 1 of 3 great prizes, 
(available for purchase till Nov 29

th
) Woodbridge Mall  

We are currently selling Raffle tickets (for a Woodbridge Mall 
shopping spree of up to $5,000.00 – 1

st
 prize)  

 
The Woodbridge P.A.C.E Program presented at our last social 
meeting on Oct 2

nd
 which was a great presentation from the 

President of the P.A.C.E Program (Victoria) the Principal of the 
Matthew Jago School (Mr. Patton) and Mike Illions who has built 
awareness around Hydrocephalus with the help of his wife and son 
Cole. The speeches were heart grabbing and emotional and our 
very own Chancellor Bob Paul also spoke on behalf of the P.A.C.E 
Program. 
 
Our Council is busy selling candy bars at $1.00 a piece. Currently 
we sold over $100 dollars worth of candy. It may seem insignificant, 
but every dollar we bring in can be used for Charity.   
 
There is no social meeting on Nov 6

th
, as this is Election Day, folks 

can meet at the council at 6:30 pm and walk to local Polling stations 
if you are interested. 
 
Ed Lenart and I would like to take a few minutes to thank the folks 
who worked at the Bishop Ahr Star Dinner. Your support was 
greatly appreciated and many folks had a wonderful time enjoying 
the spaghetti and meatballs you all helped to provide.  
 

MIDDLESEX COUNCIL No. 857 
OFFICERS FOR 2012 – 2013 

 

Chaplain Very Rev. Msgr. Charles Cicerale 

Grand Knight James J. Matits 874-2170 

GK E-mail gk@woodbridgekofc.org 

Deputy GK Ed Eismont 754-4433 

Chancellor Robert Paul                  565-4002 

Financial Secretary Robert Banasiak, PGK 826-2947 

Recorder Joseph J. Geis, PGK 541-2030 

Treasurer Gerard Stamato, PGK 750-8715 

Advocate John Hunt, PGK 636-7958 

Warden Kevin Marlowe 848-448-6382 

Lecturer Jack Keenan, PGK 636-2882 

Inside Guard Danny Langon Jr. 754-4433 

Outside Guard Joe Brinamen         636-0029 

   

3-Year Trustee James K. Sullivan PGK 423-3020 

2-Year Trustee John Brower, PGK 690-6200 

1-Year Trustee Frank Sokloski, PGK 713-9004 

   

Program Director Ed Eismont  

Council Chairman Bob Paul  

Membership Chair Robert Golden, PGK  

Youth Chairman Ed Lenart, PGK  

Family Chairman Gerard Stamato, PGK  

Church Chairman Kevin Marlowe  

Vocation Chairman John Hunt, PGK  

Community Chair James K. Sullivan PGK      

Sick Chairman Robert Golden, PGK 596-2115 

Right-to-Life Chair John C. Brower, PGK  

Hall Chairman Ed Lenart, PGK 636-2700 

Bar Chairman Jack Keenan, PGK 636-2882 

Knights of Columbus Telephone 634-9783 
 

Vivat Jesus! 

James J. Matits 
Grand Knight, Council #857 

Editor’s Note: 
The Council Compass is published monthly, except 

August.  Any member wishing to submit an article or notice 
for publication may e-mail it to Jim Matits the newsletter 
editor, at gk@woodbridgekofc.org, no later than 20 
(twenty) days before the end of the month. All inclusions 
are subject to approval by the Grand Knight. 

If you are planning on moving, please notify the 
council with your new address so you don’t miss any issues 
of the newsletter. 
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Happy Birthday! November 2012 

Sean Kacsmar 11/1 Michael Loda 11/24 

Stanley Napravnik 11/3 Samuel J. Edge  11/25 

John Paul Paone 11/3 Robert Hilliard 11/25 

Ed Lenart 11/4 David Gardella 11/25 

Edwin Casey Jr 11/09 Joseph P. Allen 11/27 

Michael Marsh 11/10 Pierre Catano 11/27 

Eugene Leahy Jr 11/13 Don Alena Sr 11/29 

Jerry M. De Maio 11/14 Joseph Gilligan 11/29 

Richard Handerhan 11/14 Frank Critelli 11/30 

Patrick Zega 11/16 

Antonio Pardo 11/16 

Richard Catenacci 11/18 

Daniel Minkler 11/18 

James Maloney 11/19 

George Roussey 11/23 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sick or In Distress 

 
 

Barbara Langon Wayne McCormack 

Pat Keenan Betty Sullivan 

Jimmy Clarke Dolores Mandica 

Frank Zilai, PGK Trish Matits 

Mrs. Jones Laura Kukoly 

Alan Minkler The Lennan Family 

Francis Andrascik Al Graf 

Marlene Stoever Paul White 

Rose Mandala  

 

All Members of the Armed Services 
All Victims of Abortion 

Our thoughts and prayers go 

out to the aforementioned 

and their families 
 

If you know a Brother Knight or member of a 
Knight’s family who is sick or in distress, contact 

the Knights of Columbus at 732-634-9783 

If you know of a Brother Knight who has passed 
away, please contact GK Jim Matits  

at 732-874-2170 

Need a Ride? 
If any member needs a ride to a 
meeting or one of our affairs, please 
call one of the Officers listed on 
page 1. We will make every effort to 
accommodate your needs. 

Knights of Columbus Degree Updates 

Degrees are offered throughout the Columbian year (except during the summer months). If you are a 1st 
or 2nd degree member and want to continue your journey to Knighthood, please contact Robert Golden, 
PGK at 732-596-2115 or e-mail RobertGolden@topproducer.com. Every effort is made to coordinate 
degrees with members and candidates, please make every effort to keep scheduled appointments. 

 

 

Rinky Dink Winners 
Joe Geis 

16pts 

Attendance Pool 
Ed Evaldi 

Knight of the Month 
October 2012 

Frank Sokloski 

Our Knight of the Month for October is Frank Sokloski. Frank has 
been a very active part of the council looking for various ways for our 
council to raise money to give to charity and pay our bills. Frank 
suggested we get involved in a candy sale which he went out of his 
way to procure a case of candy for our council. Frank also committed 
to the Woodbridge Mall Shopping Spree Raffle which has gone 
extremely well. Thanks for all your support and help Frank, its 
appreciated. 

Urgent: St. James Food Pantry 
 
It would be greatly appreciated if everyone coming to the hall for a 
meeting, or just to watch sports, would bring with them one or two 
canned goods for a donation to the St. James Food Pantry. 
 
If you forget to bring the canned item, don’t forget the collection jug 
behind the bar! This is part of the statewide Food for the Hungry and 
Holiday Food Baskets KofC effort. 

As always, our support for the food drive is greatly appreciated by Mnsgr. 
Cicerale and the St. James Food Pantry.  

Items needed: pancake mix & syrup, canned meat, pasta sauce, jelly, baked 

beans, boxed potatoes, canned ravioli, canned meatballs, canned pasta, 
spaghetti O’s, coffee, tea, and cereal.  
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Columbian Club Report 

Brothers: 

The current House Fund collected to date is $650.00; we still have a long way to go. I have been pleased that folks 
have been contributing to the House Fund, and 25% of our total membership has contributed to the House Fund.  

On another note there are still other repairs in the house that will need to be taken care of but right now we are going 
to focus on raising capital to pay our expenses and to hopefully continue providing for charities which is what we are 
here to do. Last month the council did not make any money and had a net loss over a $1000.00. We have been 
trending upward so this was the 1

st
 month we had negative monthly balance. We want to keep the ball rolling and the 

positive cash flow, and the way we do that is by doing the little things to save money or raise money, which brings 
me to our next point. We will have oil bills to cover very shortly too. 

We will be looking to complete a utility/energy audit on our House bills, and if the utility/energy audit reveals we 
overpaid on any bill, then we will get that money back. I will share the results with you upon completion. Our Brother 
Danny Langon Jr. is driving this initiative. 

The Council newsletter costs approximately $200.00 dollars a month to print, hours to label, and prepare for mailing, 
and then $45.00 or so to send out at the post office. If we could move to a fully digitized version the council would 
save about $2500.00 a year, enough to pay a large portion of our oil bill, electric bill, or donate to charity. Right now 
several of you have returned your slips back to council to inform me of how you would prefer the newsletter, and 
more are coming back with the electronic copy selected, which is good as that will reduce our cost slightly. In the 
upcoming year we will examine the number of mailings and look to digitize the newsletter almost entirely. 

We are also in the process of instituting a Maître D service with our Hall rentals. That would mean that there would 
be an additional $50.00 fee to be applied to hall rentals(which would be given to the Knight serving as the Maître D at 
the event) so there would always be a Knight on duty to ensure doors are locked, A/C, heat, and lights are off, and 
the garbage is put outside.  

There will be an opportunity for whoever would like to participate as a Maître D to be placed on a list, which will be on 
a rotational basis. We have several folks already lined up, but we would be looking to move forward with this 
beginning in the New Year, so there’s time to add to the list. The officers agreed on a job description and what the 
role of the Maître D would entail, and this was brought up in our business meeting on 10/16. If you would like to be 
on the Maître D list please reach out to me and let me know. 

A special thanks to Brother Kenny Egan for fixing the Air Conditioning unit in the Bar area. It’s appreciated.  

If you or another Brother Knight has skills to repair a leaking sink, toilet, paint, spackle, etc., please let us know, since 
we are always looking for help getting some of the minor issues resolved before they become large problems.  

 

    Vivat Jesus! 

James J. Matits 

Columbian Club President 

 

Columbian Club 

Bar Hours 

Monday–Thursday: ......... 4:00 PM to 11:00 PM 

Friday: ............................. 4:00 PM to 12:00 AM 

Saturday: ....................... 10:00 AM to 11:00 PM 

Sunday: ......................... 12:00 PM to 11:00 PM 

All guests must sign in 
(Required by the ABC to maintain our liquor license) 

*Right to Life* 
Please Join Us in Prayer Each Week 

Every Saturday from 9am–11am, local Right to 

Life supporters, including fellow Knights of 

Columbus, pray the rosary for an end to abortion 

at 228 Main Street, Woodbridge NJ. Come down 

and show your support 
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Scarves for Vets!!! 

 
The Weight Watchers Club led by Dayna Miller is in the process of knitting scarves for the Veterans over at the Menlo Park 
Veterans Home.  
 
This is truly a blessing for us and them, and so I would like to thank Dayna and the whole group of folks at Weight Watchers 
in their efforts to knit what I know will be beautiful scarves. The Knights welcomes Weight Watchers to our hall on a regular 
basis and we hope to continue building a long lasting relationship together.  There is already a discussion around partnering 
up to host possibly a Line Dancing event. Please be sure to keep checking the Council Compass in the upcoming issues. 

 

 

 Kn i ght s  o f  Co l u mbu s  - B e nef i t s  o f  Me mber s h ip  
 

Being a member of the Knights of  Columbus is an opportunity to be part of the largest Catholic lay  organization in the world. 
Being an insured member means youÕv e taken f ull advantage of the benefits of  membership. Avail yourself and your family of  
our f ull line of  life insurance, retirement and long-term care products and youÕll help chart a course to safe waters in your 
financial future. 
 

In addition to our strong, secure products; there are Family Fraternal Benefits that can help our members facing unique needs. 
Many  of  these benefits are unique to the Knights of  Columbus and our members. Some of  these benefits include: guaranteed 
life insurance benefits for uninsurable children, death benefits available f or stillborn or miscarried children, orphan benefits, 
and member/spouse accidental death benefits. 
 

To learn more about these benefits, please make an appointment with our Field Agent, Brother James Fischetti: 
 

M r. James Fischetti   1-917-573-9751 

 
 

Knights of Columbus Motorcycle Ministry 
The mission of the Ministry is to expand the scope of the Knights of Columbus exposure to the community, expand our 
charitable works by organizing motorcycle rides and participating in other organizations’ rides, and to get our Brother 
Knights out on their bikes socially. The Ministry follows the Knights of Columbus ideals: Charity, Unity, Fraternity and 
Patriotism. For more information, or to join this branch of our organization (a motorcycle is NOT required to join), please 
feel free to contact Mr. Ed Eismont at 732-754-4433 or e-mail EEismont@comcast.net. 

Special Announcements 
 

The Catholic Pulse replaces Headline Bistro. Please be sure to go to http://www.catholicpulse.com because it is the orders 
source of national, world, and Vatican news for concerned Catholics. 
 

 
 

 

Knights of Columbus Fourth Degree 
 

The Fourth Degree is the degree of Patriotism.  The color corp makes this degree the most visible of our order.  If you 
wish to continue your journey as a Knight of Columbus and join the Fourth Degree, please feel free to contact Faithful 

Navigator Mr. John C. Brower, PGK at 732-690-6200 or e-mail jcbrower@gmail.com. 
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From our Worthy Chaplain . . . Msgr. Charles Cicerale 

 
Dear People of God, 
As the calendar year moves from fall into winter reminding 
us of nature’s downward cycle of decay and death, the 
liturgical year counters with the start of a new life cycle 
beginning with Advent, our annual celebration of how God 
overcomes the death cycle through the power of Jesus’ 
incarnation that continues in the upward movement to God 
through his ministry, death, resurrection and ascension. 
The question is, what can we do to hasten the 
transformation of our lives through God’s presence with 
us? The answer: Each day we must make sure that evil 
stops right here and right now with us, and one way we 
can do that in our nation is through our voting. So to help 
us participate more responsibly in the November 6 
elections. Please consider reading the U.S. Bishops’ call 
to political responsibility “Forming Consciences for Faithful 
Citizenship” available online at: 
www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/faothful-
citizenshipforming-consciences-for-faithful-citizenship-
document.cfm). 
So let us use not only our personal choices but also our 
election choices to help our nation become more like the 
community of justice, love and peace that Jesus 
envisioned. I have some excerpts from the Bishop’s 
statement below. 

The Challenge of Forming Consciences 
Our nation faces political challenges that demand urgent 
moral choices. We are a nation at war, with all of its 
human costs; a country often divided by race and ethnicity; 
a nation of immigrants struggling with immigration. We are 
an affluent society where too many live in poverty; part of 
a global community confronting terrorism and facing 
urgent threats to our environment; a culture built on 
families, where some now question the value of marriage 
and family life. 
We pride ourselves on supporting human rights, but we fail 
even to protect the fundamental right to life, especially for 
unborn children. 
We bishops seek to help Catholics form their consciences 
in accordance with the truth, so they can make sound 
moral choices in addressing these challenges. We do not 
tell Catholics how to vote. The responsibility to make 

political choices rests with each person and his or her 
properly formed conscience. 

 
Why does the Church teach about issues 
affecting public policy? 
The Church’s obligation to participate in shaping the moral 
character of society is a requirement of our faith, a part 
of the mission given to us by Jesus Christ. Faith helps us 
see more clearly the truth about human life and dignity that 
we also understand through human reason. As people of 
both faith and reason, Catholics are called to bring truth to 
political life and to practice Christ’s commandment to “love 
one another” (Jn 13:34). According to Pope Benedict XVI, 
“charity must animate the entire lives of the lay faithful and 
therefore also their political activity, lived as ‘social 
charity’” (Deus Caritas Est, no. 29). 
The United States Constitution protects the right of 
individual believers and religious bodies to participate and 
speak out without government interference, favoritism, or 
discrimination. Civil law should recognize and protect the 
Church’s right and responsibility to participate in society 
without abandoning our central moral convictions. Our 
nation’s tradition of pluralism is enhanced, not threatened, 
when religious groups and people of faith bring their 
convictions into public life. The Catholic community brings 
to the political dialogue a consistent moral framework and 
broad experience serving those in need. 

Who in the Church should participate in 
political life? 
In the Catholic Tradition, responsible citizenship is a virtue, 
and participation in political life is a moral obligation. As 
Catholics, we should be guided more by our moral 
convictions than by our attachment to a political party or 
interest group. In today’s environment, Catholics may feel 
politically disenfranchised, sensing that no party and few 
candidates fully share our comprehensive commitment to 
human life and dignity. Catholic lay women and men need 
to act on the Church’s moral principles and become more 
involved: running for office, working within political parties, 
and communicating concerns to elected officials. Even 
those who cannot vote should raise their voices on matters 
that affect their lives and the common good. 
To be continued………………………. 
Blessings and Grace, 
Msgr. Charlie 
Pastor 
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Congratulations to our newest 2
nd

 Degree Members 
 

Anthony Picerno 

Agustin Sanchez 

God Bless them on their journey to Knighthood and as members of the 
Knights of Columbus #857 

 

 

Knights of Columbus Council #857 

Holiday Pie Sale Information 

 

The following Pies are $12.00 per pie. 

Apple Apple Crumb Banana Crème 

Chocolate Crème Coconut Custard Lemon Meringue 

Mince Pumpkin Sweet Potato 

The following Pies are $14.00 per pie. 

Apple – Sugar Free Blueberry Blueberry Crumb 

Pecan 

Orders must be in by 11/12/12 

Delivery of Pies will be 11/20/12 from 4-7 pm – pick up at the Knights of 
Columbus Hall 

Phone Orders to Frank Sokloski, PGK @ 732-713-9004 
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* Bulletin Board * 

MONDAY NIGHT FOOTBALL CONTINUES 
Monday Night Football (MNF) returns in the upcoming weeks to the council. A Halftime Buffett and a 50/50’ along with the 

game make this a special night to enjoy. Not every Monday Night Game is hosted at the Knights but you can catch the 
biggest games and team rivalries for less than a night out anywhere else. We had a great time with hot wings, Hot Roast 

beef, and meatballs for the Lions vs. Bears game. Thanks Ed Lenart, Bob Sabo and Bob Banasiak for your help and food. 
 

VETERANS BREAKFAST – NOVEMBER 11
TH

, 2012! 
The 4

th
 Degree will be holding a breakfast for the Veterans on November 11

th
 from 8 -12. The prices are $7.00 for adults 

$6.00 for seniors and $4.00 for kids. Feel free to reach out to John Brower PGK and Faithful Navigator for more details.  
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BLOOD DRIVE – 11/17 8AM-2PM 
The Knights of Columbus will be holding a blood drive on Nov 17

th
 from 8am to 2 pm. Please donate as blood supplies are 

always very low and it’s such a valuable commodity in the healthcare/hospital industry. If you can give blood please come 
by and donate. Everyone who comes to donate is given a $3.00 lottery ticket for donating, and a chance to win. Brother 

Bob Banasiak chairs this great event so feel free to reach out to him for any additional details.  

THANKSGIVING DAY MASS – 11/22/12 AT 9AM 
Thanksgiving day mass will be held at St James at 9am and is held in honor of all those deceased. If you’re a brother 

Knight  please come down, if you’re a 4
th
 degree Knight please come down in your social baldric to St. James and attend 

mass with one another. 

ADVENT BREAKFAST– 12/2/12 AT 8AM -12PM 
Come down and enjoy a nice meal right before the Christmas season takes full bloom. Our annual Advent breakfast is a 

great way to meet folks from the surrounding areas, St. James church and Knights. The breakfast menu has lots of 
delicious items to choose from and of course special made omelets are always big hit. Please come down and support the 

Knights of Columbus. 

MANGER LIGHTING– 12/4/12 AT 7:00PM 
Our annual Manger lighting will be Dec 4

th
 beginning at 7:00pm. Stop by and say a prayer and sing some great Christmas 

carols in the front of the Knights of Columbus House. After the Manger lighting we head inside to enjoy some time 
together and some food. Please come down and if you would like to make a dish for the event please reach out to me at 

732-874-2170. GK Jim Matits 

PGK DINNER – JANUARY 26
TH

 2013 
Come out and show your support and appreciation for our PGK James K. Sullivan. This event is a great way to enjoy 

some food, entertainment and presentations celebrating the great work that Jim did during his term as our Grand Knight. 
Last year was a great success and this year will be nothing short of the same. The event is being run by PGK, PFN Paul 

Tornanbe and PGK, PFN John Hunt, please stay tuned for more details to follow. 
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Digital Online Newsletter NOTICE 

The Council will be transitioning to a digital/email newsletter. Due to the costs 
of printing and mailing, as well as the erratic delivery performance related to bulk 
mail, we are forced to make this move.  

 Please note we will still print and mail a limited number of newsletters. 

 Newsletters will continue to be available in the Bar. 

 Those members wishing to receive a newsletter by mail must contact  
Jim Matits by mailing the form below or calling 732-874-2170. 

 Our goal is to get to a reasonable number of mailed newsletters that can 
be easily and economically handled with 1st class mail.  

 If you have an email address, please forward that to us as well!  
Even if you want the mailed newsletter, we can get important 
communications out quickly by email. 

 Newsletters are also available for download on our website: 

www.woodbridgekofc.org or www.kofc857.org 

 
 
 
 

DIGITAL NEWSLETTER RESPONSE FORM 
Mail to: Knights of Columbus 130 Main Street, Woodbrdige NJ 07095 

Attn: Jim Matits GK 

NAME:___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

PHONE #: _______________________   E-MAIL ADDRESS_______________________________________ 

 Please Continue Mailing My Newsletter. Please eMail My Newsletter at the email above 

Please check the appropriate box 

http://www.woodbridgekofc.org/
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November   

6 No Social Meeting - Meet at council to go Vote  6:30 PM 

13 Officers Meeting 8:00 PM 

17 Blood Drive 9:00 AM 

20 Business Meeting  8:00 PM 

22 Thanksgiving Day Mass 9:00 AM 

   

December   

2 Advent Breakfast 8:00am 

2 Woodbridge Christmas Parade Noon 

4 Social Meeting – Lighting of the Manger 7:00 PM 

11 Officers Meeting 8:00 PM 

21 KOFC Christmas Party 7:00 PM 

January   

1 No Social Meeting – Happy New Year  

8 Officers Meeting 8:00 PM 

15 Business Meeting 8:00 PM 

26 PGK Dinner – Jim Sullivan 6:00 PM 

?? Right to Life Dinner – TBD 5:30 PM 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
WE NEED YOUR HELP 

 

Council #857 is in the process of updating our database. In order to improve communication with the membership 
regarding upcoming events, degrees ceremonies, and members sick or in distress, etc., we find our mailing list is not as 
efficient or effective as we would like it to be. Please fill out the questionnaire below so we can update our files and fulfill 
our promise to keep you as updated as possible. You can mail this form back to the council home: 130 Main Street, 
Woodbridge, NJ 07095, or call our membership director Robert Golden, PGK at 732-596-2115 or send an e-mail to 
RobertGolden@TopProducer.com. 
 

 NAME:__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

PHONE #: _______________________   E-MAIL ADDRESS_______________________________________ 

ARE YOU?   (CIRCLE ONE)           1
ST

 DEGREE           2
nd

 DEGREE           3
RD

 DEGREE          4
TH

 DEGREE 

Council #857 - Upcoming Events 
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* SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS WHO SUPPORT US! * 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Costello-Greiner Funeral 

Home 
44 Green Street 

Woodbridge, NJ 07095 

732-634-0264 
 

Patrick J. Costello, Manager 
N.J. Lic. No. 3871 

 

 

LA PENTA OIL 
 

Burners Installed and Serviced 

Oil Distributor 

Tank Protection Program 

255 Grove Street 

Woodbridge, NJ 07095 

732-634-0888 

NEVES JEWELERS 
NEW JERSEY’S DIAMOND CENTER 

DIRECT IMPORTERS 

Designers Manufacturers Fine Jewelry Watches 

 

LEE NEVES - PRESIDENT 

1-800-479-1086 
 

Shrewsberry        Woodbridge       Aberdeen 

732-741-7757    732-634-1086     732-583-2000 

 

 

Dugász & Brower 
A  R  C  H  I  T  E  C  T  S  

 

John C Brower, AIA, NCARB 
24 Egan Avenue, Fords, NJ 

NJ Lic. No.: 14325 
 

732-738-5066 
 

JCBrower@DBArchPC.com 

www.DBArchPC.com 

LEON J. GERITY 

FUNERAL HOME, INC. 
 

411 Amboy Ave. 

Woodbridge, NJ 07095 
 

Mary Anne Sullivan, Sr. Director 

NJ Lic. 3830 

1-732-634-2818 

 

 
 

110 Amboy Avenue, Woodbridge 
 

Phone: 634-3131   Fax: 634-2421 

New York Style Pizza 
 

 

 

Strawberry’s 
Pub & Pizza 

FAMILY DINING 

 

OWEN S. DUNIGAN & CO. 

Plumbing & Heating  
 

Mr. James Juarez 

Woodbridge 732-634-0630 

Rahway 732-381-4544 

Metuchen 732-494-5251 

 

 

 Carpet Place 
Flooring Specialty Store 

 

Inman Grove Shopping Center 
1101 Inman Avenue 

Edison NJ 08820 

Tel: 908-668-0784  

Fax: 908-668-0795 

www.CarpetPlaceNJ.com 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

INSURANCE 

 

TRUST YOUR FUTURE 

“TO US” 
 

James Fischetti, Field Agent 
Phone:  917-573-9751 

 

 
Robert Golden 
Realtor Associate 

Direct (732) 596-2115 

Cell (908) 930-1017 

“Look for another Golden 

Opportunity” 

 

 

 

 

STEWART’S 

Root Beer 

 
347 Jacques Ave, Rahway, NJ 

Carl Gargano 732-388-2080 

O p e n  A l l  Y e a r  R o u n d  

 

WeightWatchers – Stop Dieting, Start Living 

Losing weight is closer than you think 
 

Woodbridge Knights of Columbus – 130 Main Street 
Monday @ 6:00 PM & Thursday @ 5:30 PM 

(Weigh-in begins 30 minutes prior to meeting) 
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For the latest information on all events and our council, visit our website at: 

www.WoodbridgeKofC.org 

 

 

If you are planning on moving, please notify the council with your 
new address so you don’t miss any issues of the newsletter! 

 


